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Hi ACCC

I am writing to the ACCC to express concerns for the Americanisation and commercialising of our medical
system if this proposal is allowed. Australia has one of the best private and public health systems in the world.
If Honeysuckle are allowed to commercialise their service, under the guise of reducing out of pocket costs for
patients., but with the real aim of making profit, then this will be the beginning of the end of our unique private
health system in Australia. Please consider the problems with American health care, and assume that you are
approving all these problems, by approving this proposal.

Thanks,


